

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A P.O. Box 75115 Washington DC 20013



October 24, 2008

Dr. Robert Davila, President Gallaudet University 800 Florida Ave. NE Washington DC 20002

Dear Dr. Davila,

For the past five years Gallaudet University has hosted a website for Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6A. This website (www.anc6a.org) is an essential component in our efforts to provide the greatest possible public access to our proceedings. Non-ANC related information of community interest is available as well. We want to express our sincere appreciation for the time and effort your staff has contributed to this endeavor.

Please share our thanks with Mr. Jon Mitchiner, Director, Information Technology Services, who has gone out of his way to provide the best support possible. His colleagues have been enormously helpful as well. We also appreciate their renewing the domain name on our behalf.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A